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A BUSY HALF-TERM

We have had a busy half-term with lots
of learning and many fun events taking
place for the children and families too!
A big thank you to you all for
supporting our work this term, and for
joining your child in school to share
their learning.

We started the half-term with a visit
from some chicks. Each class had 3
chicks to take care of and they stayed
with us for a week. The children were
fascinated by them and enjoyed
watching them and holding them.
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all parents to discuss the children’s

PARENT MEETING  achievements and their next steps in

learning. We hope you found the
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help them with at home.




MOTHERS' DAY

We celebrated Mothers’ Day
by inviting mums into school to
snuggle up and enjoy a story,
followed by a special treat.
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WORLD BOOK DAY

BBIS)K To celebrate World Book Day
DAY we held a sponsored listening

event and raised over £1000
to spend on books for our
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for Reedley Hallows Nursery Schoaol,
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BALANGE BIKES WORKSHOP

During the last week we had a
visitor in to lead balance bike
workshops with all of the children.
The children had a fantastic time
and learned some new skKills.

EASTER HUNT IN THE WOODS

Nursery children were
joined in the woods by
parents. They hunted for
numbers and the Easter
Bunny left a lovely surprise
for them!




EASTER BAKING

Twinkle Tots had fun making
chocolate nests. They took
turns to mix the ingredients
and counted out eggs to put
on top. I'm sure they all
enjoyed eating them too!

EASTER HOLIDAYS

We finish for the Easter
School Holj_days holidays today (28th March)
and return on Monday 15th
April. We hope you all have a
safe and happy holiday.

HAPPY EASTER

For those of you will be
celebrating, we wish you
all a Happy Easter!

For all of our families who will
be celebrating Eid in April, Eid
Mubarak to you all. We hope
you enjoy your celebrations!



